& DID YOU KNOW..?
)]
aswooo  SUBJECT: SAT ONLINE

DATED July 2011

Did You Know......?

This email is the first in a monthly series providing general regulatory information to our
members. We hope to impart short, relevant facts about the regulation of the professions in
an effort to keep you informed. This month’s fact pertains to the Self Assessment Tool:

The Self Assessment Tool is now online for your convenience. The SAT is meant to be a
self-reflective tool to assist the member in continuous quality improvement of their practice.
As of January 2011, the SAT has started a new 3-year cycle. If you haven't already, please
log on and find out just how easy it is!

You can find the SAT Online at: https://www.skilsure.net/skilsure caslpo/Login/login.php

When you first log on your “User Name” is your registration number and your “Password” is
your last name. Be sure to change your password once in the system to something more
secure. You will also see a guide to the SAT Online where you can read about how to
navigate the system.
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